
Notice of Public Hearing 

 

  

In accordance with UCA 17-36-26, the County of Millard will hold a public hearing at the 

Millard County Courthouse located at 50 South Main Street, Fillmore, Utah on Tuesday, 

December 27, 2022, at 9:00 a.m., for the purpose of opening budgets for the 2022 year and 

increasing elected officials’ salary.  Transferring already budgeted special project funds to 

general fund, road and landfill funds for employee and elected officials and their chief deputies 

for an inflation adjustment bonus, and all other Funds/Budgets may be considered as necessary. 

 

    The purpose of the hearing is to obtain and review both written and oral comments from 

the public concerning the proposed amendments.   

Interested parties may contact the Millard County Commissioners or the Millard County 

Auditor at their business offices Monday through Friday, 8:00 am through 5:00 pm. 

 

     /s/ Bonnie Smith, Millard County Auditor 

     Published in the Millard County Chronicle Progress December 16, 2022 

.  


